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Dr. J.J. Day, 
211 '1Owat.Avenue, 

nntario. 

. near Dr. nay: 

and to: 

Dr. K.J. Thompkins, 
165 Plymouth 7oad, 
Welland, Ont. 

T am writing to ask your supnort both-  personal and organizational 
(an a present representative of the Ontario .:Tedical Association to 
the Conservation Council of Ontario) for a brief that our organi-
antion has recently submitted to the nntario 7,overnment and its 
- tinintry of the I:nvironrent. 

The brief was written in response  to the  !inistry of the Fuviron-
nent's 'Green Paaer on Invla.onnental AssessTent", released in 
epterber (enclosed). 

The numalary athe beginninr of the brief outlines the main points 
which we feel are crucial  if rreaningful puhlic involvement in 
the enviromental inpact assessment process an pronosed future 

elopnent(s) is 6o become a reality.' • 

[ _suppose one could say that in some ileanure legislation in this 
area really carries an elerient of preventive medicine. Given 
that we are now learning about the long-term out-of-plant .effects 
on health of, for example, the activities of  industries in the 
"1-ilton area, and more recently in Toronto re Canada 7.4eta1 and 
lead pollution, we feel that consideration rust he given to 
- et.ters that we address in  our hrlef. 

-k"?. would Psi: that, if .you  arree  ,aith the positions taken in our 
rief, (or to the extent that you do) you indicate your support . 
for them in your awn subrission, or letter to this effect, to 
the flinister at the following address: 

J.A.C. Auld, 
.iirtister  of the Environment, 
135 St. Clair Avenue ';fest, 
Toronto, Qatari°. 

ma:il a copy to our office, as ni s will be the only con--
piled on o  I"  the subnissiona and letters sent to the Minister. We 
have asked lime !Artistry to prepare a suraary and list of suhnis-
ntons and leters from all sources. 



The deadline for submissions has been moved  pp  to January 1 (from November 
1); however, the Minister will probably accept them after that date as well. 

T would hope that the OM, am a  reviver of the Conservation Council, right 
be prepared to support us in some measure an this ratter. 

As emphasized in the brief, an adequate and effective review process, 
involving .the public, is the most effective means to ensure that the 
quality of the environment will be maintained. Since Ontario's lead will, 
to some extent, be followed in other provinces and  at  the federal level, 
it is difficult to overstress the need to implement a satisfactory process, 
worthy of emulation, from the beginnin . 

Yours very truly, 

CMADIATI MIVIROIT,ENTAL Liq ASSOCI '‘TION 

J.F. Castrilli 
Environmental Impact Study Croup 

JECieb 
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